
Ngaih says Hi
January Newsletter 

Let’s talk December

Hey division 14, happy January to each and one of you! There
are only 2 more months until DCON! I am so excited to meet a
lot of you there. With DCON coming up, I will be hosting a
Divisional meeting on Jan 27th. More information can be
found in this newsletter and I will individually send out
invitations to each school. We will also have a Lieutenant
Governor election at Spring Rally which will take place
sometime in February and more information will be posted
soon. This newsletter has important dates, DCON and Spring
rally informations, Divisional meeting informations, and Key
Club’s programs and partners.

January 27th- Divisional
Meeting

February- Spring Rally

March 22nd- DCON

Juky 10-14- ICON 

Important Dates 

NGAIH@KTKEY.ORG

KTKEY_DIV14

Programs and Partners 
Erika’s Lighthouse

Erika’s Lighthouse is a non-profit
organization that focuses on helping
school’s support students’ mental health.
They have 4 pillars that guide their work:
classroom education, teen empowerment,
family engagement, and school policy and
staff. Erika’s Lighthouse has been helping
students since 2004 and have made
positive impact on over 2 millions teens.
Key Clubbers get involved by organizing
fundraisers, making direct donations, and
promoting a healthy district. For more
information and how to get your clubs
involved, you can visit their website at
Erika's Lighthouse !

https://www.erikaslighthouse.org/


Divisional Council Meeting
I want to see you guys again! I will be hosting a second DCM
January 27th! It will take place at the Central City Public Library,
11-12:45. Invitations will be emailed and mailed to each school as
well. At this meeting we will eat, catch up to goals we created at
the first meeting, do a service project, get information about
running for high office, and meet new people as well! I really
hope to see a lot more of you and everyone is invited to this
meeting.

DCON will be held on March 22nd in Franklin, Tennessee next year!
This is the greatest opportunity to meet other Key Club members from
our KT district and make new friends! There will be an election of
higher officers, different and fun workshops, a speaker, recognition of
clubs, talent show, and a really fun dance at the end! More information
will be our very soon, so if you’re interested, talk to your advisors
about it. I hope to see many faces from Division 14! 

Not only are we gonna be
enjoying the convention, we
will also have time to explore
and enjoy the city DCON will
be held at! Franklin is a very

beautiful city, so make sure to
come and enjoy what it has to

offer as well!

District Convention 2024

Spring Rally

Spring Rally will be the last Divisional meeting of the 2023-
2024 year. At this meeting we will elect a new LTG, choose
our outstanding key clubber, and all the same things we do
at regular divisional meetings. Spring Rally will be in
February and more information will be coming out when
the time gets closer. 


